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 Early Bird Registration wrap-up 

We have a lot of families that have re-
turned their registrations and will be 

joining us for next year! We are very ex-
cited for the upcoming school year with 

everyone!  

Upcoming Events: 
04.03.17~                 Pajama Day! 

 

04.07.17~          Cookie Friday 

 

04.10.17~04.14.17~   Spring Break Week 

 

04.12.17~                  Wacky Tacky   
       Wednesday 

 

04.20.17~                Back to the 50s Day! 

 

04.24.17~04.28.17~  Week of the Young  
      Child 

 

04.22.17~     Earth Day  

      Celebration &  

               Lady Bug Release 

 

04.22.17~     Earth Day  

April 

Quick Reminders: 
Warmer weather is here! 

Please remember to replace your chil-
dren’s clothing in their cubbies with size 

and weather appropriate clothing. 

Summer Camp Registration! 

Summer Camp Registration is available 
at the front desk. School Aged Children 
and Pre-K 2 children do need to register 
for the upcoming summer session. Pre-
school children in Pre-K 1 and below do 

not need to register for summer.  

There will be a one time summer camp 
fee. The price is based on whether your 

child is school aged or preschool.  

Parent Referral Promotion! 

We are offering a chance for free tuition! 
If you refer a family that starts full time 
you will receive one free week of tuition 
after 90 days! If you refer a family that 
starts part time you will receive $100 off 

tuition after 90 days!  

703.818.9002 



Spring Break Events! 

Mon. April 10th - Sorting and Planting - We 

will be learning about flowers and seeds. First 

we will start with sorting different types of 

garden seeds out. After we have finished 

sorting we will plant some seeds and watch 

them grow throughout the week.  

 

Tues. April 11th - Splatter paint flowers - 

with a cutout shape of a flower the children 

will splatter paint on the flower adding a de-

sign. They will add a stem to make the flower 

complete.  

 

Wed. April 12th- Wacky Tacky Wednesday - 

Mix match/ reverse your child’s clothes; crazy 

hair and face painting fun will be taking place 

all day!  

 

Thurs. April 13th- Tie Dye Thursday - Please 

bring in a plain white T-shirt to have your 

child participate in a tie dye activity. They will 

be making shirts for our Earth Day Celebra-

tion.  

 

Friday April 14th- Egg-static Friday– Campers 

will make different fun projects using eggs. 

Campers will create egg maracas, race in egg 

relays, test out egg experiments and partici-

pate in an egg hunt. Please bring in four plas-

tic eggs filled with both safe and age appro-

Spring Carnival  

Follow up! 
On Saturday, March 25th we hosted 

an Open House Spring Carnival! 

Families enjoyed Spring Centered 
Activities & Crafts, Face Painting,  
an Egg Hunt, Food, and learned 
about live ducks! Mr. Kyle from 

Kyle’s Karate also joined us! 

We had a wonderful time with a lot 
of our current families and some 

new families too! It was a truly love-
ly day. Warm weather and smiling 

faces made it even better! 

Thank you everyone who took the 
time to come out and spend the 



Week of The Young Child
(April 24th—April 28th) 

The Week of the Young Child™ is an annual celebration 
hosted by the National Association for the Education of 
Young Children (NAEYC) celebrating early learning, 
young children, their teachers and families.      

Music Monday!   April 24, 2017 
Sing, dance, celebrate, and learn 
Through music, children develop math, language, and litera-
cy skills - All while having fun and being active! This year, 
make up and record your own unique version of a song or 
write your own 
 

Tasty Tuesday   April 25, 2017 
Healthy eating and fitness at home and school 
This fun, food-themed day is about more than just cheese 
and crackers. Cooking together connects math with literacy 
skills, science, and more. With the rise in childhood obesity, 
you can encourage healthy nutrition and fitness habits at 
home and in the classroom. Create your own healthy snacks 
and share the recipes and photos of your creations 
 

Work Together Wednesday   April 26, 2017 
Work together, build together, learn together 
When children build together they explore math and sci-
ence concepts and develop their social and early literacy 
skills. Children can use any building material—from a fort of 
branches on the playground to a block city in the classroom, 
or a hideaway made from couch pillows at home. We will 
build and share pictures of children’s creations 
 

Artsy Thursday   April 27,2017 
Think, problem solve, create 
Children develop creativity, social skills and fine motor skills 
with open-ended art projects where they can make choices, 
use their imaginations, and create with their hands. On 
Artsy Thursday celebrate the joy and learning children expe-
rience when engaged in creative art making. Use any mate-
rials—from crayons to paint, clay to crafts! We will Create 
and share a photos of your children’s creations 

 
Family Friday   April 28, 2017 
Sharing family stories 
Engaging and celebrating families is at the heart of sup-
porting our youngest learners. We applaud family mem-
bers’ role as young children’s first and most important 
teachers.  Please Share pictures and stories about your fam-
ily 

Tuition Reminders 
Just a friendly reminder that       
tuition is due no later than      

Monday at 12pm for the current 
week. A $25 late fee will be       
automatically added to any       
invoices paid after this time.  

Families are more than welcome 
to pay weeks in advance and the 

administration will apply the  
credit each week. 

Payments can be made by check, 
credit/debit card, money order/

cashier’s check, and ACH         
withdrawal. 

Love our School? Share 
your thoughts! 

Many of you have recommended us to your 
friends and for that we are very grateful!  

We are writing to ask you to share your posi-
tive experiences on review sites of your choice. 
At the same time, we want to remind you that 
if you have any concerns about your school, 
we always welcome constructive feedback or 
ways that we can better serve your needs. Feel 
free to contact me at 
Jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com  
 
Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but 
also to other parents who may be seeking a 
school for their child. We appreciate you tak-
ing the time to recommend us. 

mailto:marketing.nobel@nlcinc.com

